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In reply refer to:  DK-7 
 
TBH & Associates, LLC 
Attn: Peter Tapio 
5211 NE 88th St 
Vancouver, WA 98665 
 

FOIA #BPA-2012-00940-F 
 
Dear Mr. Tapio: 
 
This is the final response to the request for information that you made to Bonneville Power 
Administration (BPA). 
 
You requested the following: 
John Day - McNary Transmission Line Project - Phase 2, Contract #28333, Release 19, 
Contracting officers request for offer including Geotechnical Report/reference supplemental technical 
specification section 1, Part 01.01.08, Geotechnical Report B. Report Detail 1. “The reports are attached 
in the Construction Data" portion of this report. 
 
Response: 
BPA has provided the responsive documents in their entirety on the enclosed CD.  There are no fees 
associated with this request. 
 
Pursuant to 10 CFR 1004.8, if you are dissatisfied with this determination, or the adequacy of the search, 
you may appeal in writing within 30 calendar days of receipt of a final response letter. The appeal should 
be made to the Director, Office of Hearings and Appeals, HG-1, Department of Energy, 1000 
Independence Avenue, SW, Washington, DC 20585-1615. The written appeal, including the envelope, 
must clearly indicate that a FOIA Appeal is being made. 
 
I appreciate the opportunity to assist you. Please contact Kim Winn, Communications Specialist, at  
503-230-7305 with any questions about this letter. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/Christina J. Munro 
Christina J. Munro 
Freedom of Information Act/Privacy Act Officer 
 
Enclosure: CD 
 
Due to the size of the responsive documents they can not be posted. To obtain a copy, contact the 
BPA FOIA Office at 503-230-7305. 


